
	
  
August 26, 2013 

 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal  
Director, Office of Administration  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 

Re: The East Ohio Gas Co. d/b/a Dominion East Ohio Curtailment Plan,  
Case No. 89-8006-GA-TRF 

 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 

Ohio Administrative Code 4901:5-25-02(D) states, “Each year after the initial filing [of a 
curtailment plan], each gas supplier shall file, on or before September first, any revisions it is 
proposing to make to its curtailment plan.  If no revisions are to be made, a statement to that 
effect shall be filed.”  In accordance with that section, The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a 
Dominion East Ohio (“DEO”) states that it currently has no revisions of its curtailment plan to 
submit to the Commission at this time.  DEO is reviewing its existing plan and will file any 
revisions with the Commission in this docket if it determines that revisions are necessary. 

Please contact me if there are any questions. 

Respectfully yours, 

/s/ Andrew J. Campbell  
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